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Dr. Tracy Knight, ASL
By T.A.

T.A.: This is your first year at Sam Houston. What are 
your impressions so far?
Dr. Knight: The people are wonderful to work with. I am 
impressed with their professionalism and ethics. They 
made me feel very welcome here at SHSU.

Where did you come here from? 
My family lives in Houston. I taught at Bloomsburg 
University in Pennsylvania for two years before I came 
here. During ���������ǡ������������������������������ǯ��
nice to be closer to my family. I have four children.

What 



Conner Flynt: How do you incorporate
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The caller then starts announcing
individual cards. If your board
contains that image, you place a
mark on it. To win, depending on
the round, you have to get 4
images horizontally, vertically,
diagonally, or get the full board. If
you think you won, you have to
yell “Lotería!”

College is mostly about studying,
but sometimes a little break from
schoolwork is quite welcome,



Coco (2017), an Oscar-winning animated movie, left a
lasting impression on many people. This movie reflects
one of the most important traditions for the Hispanic
community - Day of the Dead. While for the most part
this day is associated with Mexico, other countries in
Latin America celebrate it in their own way.

The tradition itself goes back to pre-Hispanic times.
When Europeans arrived in our continent, the indigenous
peoples buried their dead with some offerings, such as
food, drinks, weapons, even servants if the person was
rich, to make their journey to their final destination
easier.

Nowadays, to honor their deceased relatives and friends,
people visit cemeteries, clean and decorate the graves,
and set up altars (“ofrenda” in Spanish, which means
“offering”) in their homes. But you probably have already
seen all that if you have watched Coco.

The SHSU community took part in this fascinating
tradition as Latinx Club, LULAC, and Ballet
Folclorico, led by their advisor Dr. Montse Feu,
brought to life the theme of the movie during CHSS
Hispanic Heritage Month. On Thursday, November 1O n



Were there any professors or fellow 
students who helped you with your 
research?
Dr. Bouamer provided invaluable 
assistance in suggesting sources and 
readings, specifically those dealing 
with gender theory and the fascist 
mentality. Gender theory uses a 
different methodological approach 





Conner Flynt: What does your club do in regard to the French language and culture?
Hawkins: One thing we’ve made a point to get across to the student body here at Sam Houston 
is the fact that we’re a club that promotes francophone
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